Wednesday August 29th, 2018

Dear Bard Students, Faculty and Staff,

the Transportation Department would like to announce a new service available to the Bard community.

Beginning Monday, September 3, 2018 The "*Campus Connect Shuttle*" will be in operation Monday - Friday. The primary purpose of this service is to transport the Bard community to classes at Levy/Blithewood & Montgomery Place. You can find the schedule on the transportation website http://blogs.bard.edu/transportation/files/2018/08/CAMPUS-CONNECT.pdf

Special Notes:

This shuttle will transport passengers **ON** campus only.

The vehicle will be a 14 passenger "Turtle top" van.

The Campus Connect shuttle will be a separate service from the Bard Campus Shuttle

This shuttle will run only when Fall & Spring semester classes are in session.

For questions please email transportation@bard.edu, Enjoy and have a great year!

Jeffery Smith Manager of Transportation Services Bard College 845-758-7625